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MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
PRINCE GEORGE,  BC 

The Caledonia Nordic Ski Club is the heart of Prince George run by volunteers and staff who 

devote their time and skills to provide outdoor recreation for all ages. The Board of Directors of 

CNSC have a clear mandate to club members and vision for the future. The use of private land 

for trail use but this could change at any time. It is for this reason that I would like to have my 

letter of support for expansion of the Caledonia Ski Club’s license to be included in the Sept 5 

council meeting. 

S INCERELY,  

BOB DEWHIRST-VOLUNTEER  
 
 


